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Virginia Institute of Government

September 22, 2023

Patty Morgan, Administrator

National Certified Public Manager Consortium
P.O. Box 2133

Boise, Idaho 83701-2133

Ms. Morgan,

The purpose of this communication is to request an Extension of Active Status for the
Virginia Certified Public Manager (VA-CPM) Program. The VA-CPM Program is
delivered and sustained by the University of Virginia’s Weldon Cooper Center for
Public Service (WCCPS) through the Virginia Institute of Government (VIG). VIG
continues to evaluate program design and other key requirements to move forward
with potential program delivery. Charles Hartgrove, VIG’s managing director, is
responsible for the VA-CPM program.

Current Status: The Office of the President of the University of Virginia is currently
conducting a search for the next executive director of the WCCPS. VIG will finalize
evaluation and design of the potential VA-CPM program once the incoming executive
director has the opportunity to review the program and make a final determination of
our participation moving forward.

We plan to reach a decision regarding our ability to move forward as the VA-CPM
provider before the beginning of the next fiscal year: July 1, 2024, Please let me
know if you have any questions or require further information.

Sincerely,

Charles W. Hartgrove, ICMA-CM
Managing Director
Virginia Institute of Government

Cc: Meghan Murray, Interim Executive Director
Alex Rebhorn, Communications Director



